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The Australian and NSW Governments are taking 
action to improve Sydney’s road network, easing 
congestion and improving traffic flow, travel times 
and road safety.  
We are adding a fourth northbound lane on Devlin 
Street between Victoria Road and Blaxland Road, 
improving traffic flow through the intersection. 

Recent work  

In the past three months on Devlin Street we have: 
• installed 56 metres of stormwater drains under 

the median  
• started building the fourth northbound lane  
• constructed the new northbound footpath  
• built a temporary median north of Blaxland 

Road. 
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What’s happening next? 
Between Monday 18 October and Friday 4 
February along Devlin Street we will: 
• complete installation of two overhead signs  
• install two new street lights 
• transfer the electrical supply to the newly 

installed cables  
• continue to build the new median and 

northbound lane 
• construct the new southbound footpath, kerb, 

gutter, trench drain and road pavement 
• remove the old road surface and lay the new 

road resurface and line mark. 

Our work schedule 
We will be on site for 30 day and 67 night shifts 
between Monday 18 October and Friday 4 
February, weather permitting. There will be no 
work on public holidays. 

Our day work hours will be between 7am and 6pm 
from Monday to Friday and 8am to 1pm on 
Saturdays. Our night work hours will be between 
8pm and 5am from Sunday to Friday. 

We will work a maximum of 5 nights per week. 

How will the work affect you? 
Our night work may be noisy at times. We will do 
everything we can to lessen the disruption to 
residents, including staging the work in different 
locations along the work zone and completing the 
noisier activities by midnight. 
 

Traffic changes 
There will be temporary traffic changes on Devlin 
Street during our work hours to ensure the work 
zone is safe. 

Please keep to speed limits and follow signs and 
traffic controller’s directions.  

For the latest traffic updates, you can call 132 701, 
visit livetraffic.com or download the Live Traffic 
NSW App. 

Stay up to date  
We are committed to keep the community 
informed by providing current information about 
our monthly construction activities and their 
impacts. If you would like to join our mailing list, 
please subscribe via the project website listed 
below. 

 

Contact us 
If you have any questions or would like more 
on the project please contact our delivery 
partner Christie Civil: 

 
1800 923 330 

 
DevlinStUpgrade@christiecivil.com.au 

 nswroads.work/devlinst 

For more information about this project and to 
register for email updates, visit 
nswroads.work/devlinst 

 


	The Australian and NSW Governments are taking action to improve Sydney’s road network, easing congestion and improving traffic flow, travel times and road safety.
	We are adding a fourth northbound lane on Devlin Street between Victoria Road and Blaxland Road, improving traffic flow through the intersection.
	Recent work
	Work continues on Devlin Street, Ryde
	What’s happening next?
	Our work schedule
	Traffic changes
	Stay up to date



